
 

 

                                                                                                                             14th September 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
As we start the new academic year I am delighted to let you know I will remain as Head of Year for 
your child.  
  
I am pleased to have the opportunity to continue working with this year group and build on the success 
of last year.  
  
I’m happy to inform you that the children have settled well and quickly back in to the new year at 
school and seem more confident after a successful Year 5. It is an important year for our Year 6 
pupils where we will be working hard preparing them for SATs. As dreaded as SATs are for some 
children, we will aim to keep children calm and try to make it a smooth process for them.   
  
At CMS we place emphasis on good behaviour and taking responsibility, and we very much 
appreciate support from parents with this at home. Your thoughts and views on how we can all work 
together in a meaningful way are always welcome. We’re all in this together!   
 
There are many new and exciting things on the horizon for the year ahead at CMS, which will be 
shared with you in due course, but for now I just wanted to re-establish contact and to let you know 
if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch so that we can work 
together to ensure the best possible outcomes for your child. All staff email addresses are available 
on our website.  
  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
C.Mayer 

  
  
Miss Charlotte Mayer  
Head of Year 6 
cm@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


